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We are making photographs to understand what our  
lives mean to us.  Ralph Hattersley 

32482 State Hwy 248 
Aurora, MO  65605 

417 207 2631 
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 District Presidents -Please do not 
forget your pails as you make your 
official visits across your district.  It 
is to help raise money for President 
Patti’s special project. No amount is 
too small – if an individual has 41 
cents, then 41 cents it is.  The 
winning District President might 
have the opportunity to put a pie in 
the face of our Department President 
Patti IF $5000 is raised by the 
members across the state. 
 
Instructions for creating a reel with a 
phone are on now on MALTA under 
resources in the Historian/Media 
Relations area and were provided by 
National Ambassador Kristin. 
 
Please take time to answer 
questions 2 and 3 in the 
Historian area when doing 
online reporting. The 1st of 
May we started a new 
reporting year, and these 
are two questions that 
President Patti will need to 
be able to answer for her 
reports. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Reminder – The VFWA Department of Missouri is having their 100th 
birthday on 7 November 2025.   
 
District Presidents – IF you are having a meeting in October, November 
or December, make sure and get a group photo and get it sent to me.  
 
Auxiliary Presidents – Please take the photo at your November meeting 
no matter the date and get it sent to me.  I would love to see all the 
auxiliaries reports in.  
 
Here is an example of what I am wanting – and thanks to VFWA 
members from VFW Auxiliary 3174 for being my models. Decorate as 
you so desire!!!! 
 

 
 
 
 

Use hashtag #moauxhistorian2526 and #vfwauxiliary if posting this on 
your Facebook page.  

 

“Be the reason that a Veterans smiles today.”  
“From Sea to Shining Sea Honoring our Veterans – Who Keep Us 
Free.” 
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